
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Date:    November 23, 2022                
Contact:  Assistant Chief Howard Johnson  (509) 467-4500, howardj@scfd4.org 
 
Fire District 4 – Santa Patrol  
 
SCFD4 feels it is VERY important to keep the Santa Patrol tradition alive within our community at Christmas Time. 
SCFD4 has made ‘modifications’ to our time-honored tradition of Santa Patrol.  See below for details: 
 

- Santa will still be on Sleigh with music and light show 
- There will be one vehicle pulling the sleigh and one Fire Engine with lights going and alerting people in the 

neighborhood that ‘Santa is coming!!’ 
- There will be no gathering on the sleigh or ‘direct’ contact with Santa 
- The intent is that if there are groups, the sleigh will slow enough for people to get pictures as it goes by 

 
Below are the areas that Santa will visit, and what dates. 
 

- Deer Park 
o December 12th 

 North of Crawford and West of Colville Rd 
o December 14th 

 South of Crawford 
o December 13th  

 North of Crawford and East of Colville Rd 
- Colbert 

o December 2nd 
 West of Hwy 2 between Colbert and Greenbluff Roads 

o December 3rd 
 West of Hwy 2 and South of Greenbluff Road 

o December 9th 
 East of Hwy 2 and South of Lane Park Road 

o December 10th 
 East of Hwy 2 and North of Lane Park Road 

### 
Spokane County Fire District 4 provides fire suppression and Emergency Medical Services (EMS) to 45,000 people over 
330 square miles in north Spokane County, including the city of Deer Park. Volunteer and part-time firefighters respond 
to more than 3,100 emergency calls per year. Find Fire District 4 on Facebook at /SpokaneCoFire4, Twitter 
(@SpokaneCoFire4) or visit the web site at www.scfd4.org.  
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